
Rice Bowl Reminder!
Our annual rice bowls were distributed at the beginning of

Lent in all of the Theology classes. Please remember the needs
of those less fortunate during this Lenten Season by placing
donations in your bowl. Through Rice Bowl, more than 140

million people will receive lifesaving support both locally and
globally. 

Thank you Cougars!

This Wednesday, April 13th, we will run a 1-7 period day
starting at 7:55 am instead of our typical Wednesday late start.   

Cougar News
"Hosanna! Blessed is He who comes in the name of the Lord! Blessed is the King of Israel!"

John 12:13

Reminder - Change in Schedule

Palm Sunday – April 10th
Palm Sunday is the final Sunday of Lent, the beginning of Holy Week and commemorates the

triumphant arrival of Christ in Jerusalem, days before he was crucified. 
 Palm Sunday reminds us to remember the real meaning of Easter.  

 
A very special thank you to our Cougar Community for taking part in our Lenten activities this

season, including, the Living Rosary, Stations of the Cross, Adoration, Reconciliation, 
and Rice Bowl donations. 

March 8, 2022



Cougar News
from the office of Student Life

Advertising opportunities available.
Contact Mr. Krause

RKrause@cmhs-sarasota.org

Cardinal Mooney Blood Drive
Tuesday, April 12th from 9:00 AM to 2:00 PM. 

 
 

Sign-ups: Friday, April 8th, or Monday, April 11th, during lunch in the Selby
• Those who are at least 16 and in good health are eligible to donate the “gift of life.”  

• Three hours of community service will be awarded to all donors 
• Donors will also receive a free T-shirt and Chick-Fil-A sandwiches.

• If you are 16 but not yet 17, you MUST bring a parental permission slip and a photo ID with you to the
Bloodmobile. You can obtain a permission form when you sign up.

• You should have a healthy breakfast before donating.  
• If you have any questions, please see Mr. Scheuer

We had 60 donors at our drive in February…Let’s beat that number!

Attention Freshmen…SAVE THE DATE!
The Freshmen Class will have Morning Prayer on the morning of Wednesday, April 27th at 8:30 am in the Chapel. 

 All freshmen should be in the chapel at 8:30 am. After Prayer, the students will enjoy breakfast in the Selby.
  We are looking for donations for this special event.  Please click on the link below to donate!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a0b4cabaf2fa1f58-freshmen

Prom Tickets on Sale Now

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a0b4cabaf2fa1f58-freshmen


Cougar News
from the office of Academic Services

The Class Award Ceremonies will be held on the morning of Thursday, April 28th 
in the CMHS All Saints Chapel:

 
Freshman – 8:00 am

Sophomores – 8:40 am
Juniors – 9:30 am

 
Students will report to class and be released to the chapel.  Parents are welcome to attend.  
We will be sending out notifications to parents of students that receive special awards and

scholarships.  
 

We will not send out notifications for honor roll or club officer recognition.  
Some students receive certificates in the ceremony, yet we will not be individually notifying

parents.  If you would like to attend to watch their awards, we recommend checking with your
student to see if they meet the criteria below. 

Each student is responsible for notifying the parent or guardian.
Honor Rolls include the following (from the end of 1st Semester): 

Second Honors – 3.5 or above, no grade below B; 
First Honors – 3.75 or above, no grade below B; 

First Honors with Distinction – 4.0 or above, no grade below A
 

We look forward to seeing you there! 



Cougar News
from the office of 

Advancement and Alumni Relations
It’s happening April 26-27, beginning at noon!  

 
The 2022 Giving Challenge allows Cardinal Mooney High School to have gifts ranging from

$25-$100 to be MATCHED by the Patterson Foundation!
 

 This is an incredible opportunity for us to MAXIMIZE your gift, which will be used to
update our classrooms.

 
Don’t want to donate online? Simply mail a donor card by Friday, April  22, or drop it off at

the front office. Donor cards will be in the mail soon; keep an eye out! 
 

Questions? Please call Amy Gorman at 941-371-4917, Ext 222, 
or email agorman@cmhs-sarasota.org.

 
All of us at Cardinal Mooney High School, thank you for your help to enable our mission

every day and for your support during our 2022 Giving Challenge.
. 
 

Rooted in Tradition. Growing Our Future.

 

Attention Seniors!
 Have you returned your four-year pledge card? 

Just $5 or more a year is all it takes to make a difference in
the life of a Mooney student! 

 No money is due until next year, so drop your pledge card
off at the front office or administration office.

 Let’s have 100% participation from the Class of 2022!



Cougar News

Community Service 
There are a number of community

service opportunities posted on
Canvas in the ALL SCHOOL
MODULE. Scroll down to the

Community Service links. These
opportunities are updated regularly as
they become available. Any questions,

please contact Mr. Scheuer.

NHS Homework Helpers
The National Honor Society Homework Help meets in
room G105. This free service is Monday - Thursday
from 2:40 pm to 3:10 pm. NHS members can help

with homework and prep for quizzes and tests in all
subjects. 

No appointment is necessary.
 

If you have any questions, please see Mr. Scheuer.

941-487-2500 is the attendance call-in number 
ALL absences must be called in!

 
Use Attendance@cmhs-sarasota.org for notes or
have your student bring them to the front office.



Baseball

Boys Lacrosse

Beach Volleyball

Girls lacrosse heads to districts Monday, April 11 at
St.Stephens. 

Cougar News
Athletics

Girls Lacrosse

The Cougars defeated Lakeland and Plant and
are now 12-0 on the season and ranked #10.

The Cougars beat Tampa Catholic in extra innings last
Saturday. Bronson Sessa threw 8 scoreless innings and
gave up only one hit. Will Zerega had a second walk-off
RBI for the week, scoring Drew Marra who was on 2nd
base after hitting a double to left field.

Cheer
 

TRYOUTS!!! April 19-22 in The Selby from 3:30-6:30 pm. 
For more information please contact Deb Butor at

Dbutor@cmhs-sarasota.org
 

Join us on Senior Night tonight, Friday, April 8th. 
The Senior Ceremony begins at 6:00 pm.

Hallie will be the recipient of a $1,700 scholarship.
Should she be chosen as the Ronald N. Davis Scholar-

Athlete of the Year, she will receive an additional $4,600,
totaling her scholarship to $6,300!

 Congratulations and Good Luck, Hallie! 

Congratulations to Senior Hallie Monserez 
 Florida Dairy Farmers 

Academic All-State Team! 

Join us at the Ball Park Saturday Night
The 3rd Annual High School Games

 Presented by Mizuno will showcase our
 

CMHS Cougars 
vs. North Port High School 

at COOL TODAY PARK
Atlanta Braves Spring Training Facility

 
This Saturday, April 9th -7:00 pm 

 Gates open at 6:00 pm
 

Tickets are $10 and can be purchased in the Front Office 
or at the Gate (mention CMHS)

Cash or Check made payable to Atlanta Braves.
 

This is a fundraising event supporting the CMHS Baseball team 
All support is welcome! See you at the ballfield! 



Date Day Time JV/V SPORT Home/Away Team

4/11/22 MON TBA V GLAX TBA DISTRICTS

4/11/22 MON 1OAM V
BOYS TENNIS

DISTRICTS
AWAY ST. STEPHENS

4/11/22 MON 10:00 AM V
GIRLS TENNIS

DISTRICTS
AWAY KING MIDDLE SCHOOL

4/11/22 MON 4:00 PM V BEACH HOME BCS

4/11/22 MON 6:00 PM V SOFTBALL AWAY SARASOTA

4/11/22 MON TBA V BLAX TBA DISTRICTS

4/11/22 MON 430PM JV BASE HOME IMAGINE NP

4/12/22 TUES 430PM V BASE HOME INSPIRATION

4/12/22 TUES 7:00 PM V BLAX HOME TBA

4/13/22 WED 3:00 PM
SIGNING

DAY- GYM
ALL HOME  

4/13/22 WED 6:00 PM V FOOTBALL HOME FOOTBALL LIFT-A-THON

4/13/22 WED 4:00 PM V BEACH HOME RIVERVIEW

4/13/22 WED 4:00 PM JV BASE AWAY LWR

4/14/22 THURS 7:00 PM V BLAX HOME TBA

4/14/22 THURS 415PM V SOFTBALL AWAY GIBBS

Save the Date
Saturday, May 21 at

CMHS

UPCOMING EVENTS!

Pole Vault Camp has been added.
Click Here to register for all camps

https://www.cmhs-sarasota.org/2022-athletic-summer-camp/

